
The Eleanor Hall School vision is to provide a safe and caring learning 
environment that fosters the growth of academic development 
through creative and critical thinking skills for every student. 

PO Box 70, 5402 – 50 St. Clyde, AB T0G 0P0 
780.348.5341 

email - eh.main@pembinahills.ca 
www.eleanorhallschool.ca 

June 27, 2023 

Dear 2023-2024 Grade 5 Parents/ Guardians: 

We are excited to have the pleasure to teach and get to know your child in the 2023-2024 school year. 
Every year we purchase school supplies for the students. The cost is $40.00.

Each student will be provided a bag of non-consumable supplies (scissors, ruler, glue stick, etc.) 

**You will need to supply your son/daughter with: 
• a pair of indoor shoes (no Heelys) AND outdoor running shoes for outdoor physical education class.
• 2 boxes of Kleenex
• Backpack
• pencil case/box
• 2 - 2" binder
• Head-phones/earbuds (does NOT have to be expensive ones)
• Water bottle

We ask that you please label all of your child's supplies.

Please contact the office if you need assistance with the cost or have any questions (780)348-5341

We look forward to having an enjoyable, fun-filled educational year with your child. 

Sincerely, 

Mrs Thue 

Cindy Hnatiuk
Cross-Out
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